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I believe Oregon's accessible voting methods and time range are crucial in promoting 

and maintaining high voter participation. Additionally, there has been no evidence 

that our current systems are more susceptible to voter fraud than anywhere else. I 

am concerned this bill will realistically only create obstacles for those who rely on 

government support the most. 


